
PORTSMOUTH TAXI COMMISSION 
Minutes of the August 18, 2003 meeting 

 
I. CALL TO ORDER 
 
Chair Sanford called the meeting to order at 9:04 a.m. 
 
II. ATTENDANCE 
 
Present: Chair Sanford, Members Daggett, Whitehouse, Feehley,  and Lt. Winsor.  
 
III. ACCEPTANCE OF MINUTES FROM JUNE 16, 2003 
 
Frank Daggett moved to accept the minutes of the June 16, 2003 Taxi Commission 
meeting.  Councilor Whitehouse seconded the motion, voted all in favor.   
 
IV. NEW BUSINESS 
 
 1. Complaint against Pioneer Taxi 
 
Frank Daggett was concerned that the letter did not provide a street address or 
telephone number of the sender.  Councilor Whitehouse was concerned with the dates 
given, as there is a discrepancy.  Chair Sanford said she received the telephone call 
from the sender and told her to send a letter.   
 
Frank Daggett moved to table the letter, send a response to the sender requesting her 
street address and telephone number for correspondence purposes.  Councilor 
Whitehouse seconded the motion, voted all in favor. 
 
V. OLD BUSINESS 
 

1. Taxi Stand – Market Street 
 
Councilor Whitehouse read the minutes of the Parking Committee Meeting.  He also 
noted that a taxi could park in the fifteen-minute location for a pickup or a drop off. 
 
VI. MISCELLANEOUS/UNFINISHED BUSINESS 
 
Lt. Winsor stated that unannounced inspections would be conducted soon. 
 
VII. ADJOURNMENT 
 
Frank Daggett voted to adjourn at 9:16 a.m.  Councilor Whitehouse seconded the 
motion, voted all in favor. 
 
Minutes taken and typed by: B. Christopher Maxwell, Deputy City Clerk 


